
22 April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Annual Cake Competition

As part of the celebrations of the school’s founding in 1888 and its commemoration in early
May, we are again this year running the annual Cake Competition for students.

The theme for this year is #BreaktheBias which is the International Women's Day 2022
campaign theme.  Each tutor group is invited to enter one cake into the competition which
they will need to bring with them on the morning of Thursday 5 May.  The cake entries will be
judged by a panel and winners will be announced in due course. Students will have an
opportunity to view all the cake entries during lunchtime on 5 May and each tutor group will
enjoy their cake during the afternoon form period.

More details about the competition will be shared with the students in their form groups.

Yours faithfully

Violet Walker
Headteacher


